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Upcoming events
Come support our Men’s team in their upcoming friendly game
     Sunday 17th March 11:00am at Tranby College 
Come support our Women’s team in their upcoming friendly games
     Sunday 17th March at Tranby College 
	 Div 3 team vs Mandurah City at 1:00pm 
	 Div 2 team vs Fremantle City at 3:00pm 
	 Div 1 team vs Mandurah City at 5:00pm
Come support the club at the next Bunnings Baldivis sausage sizzle 
     Saturday 23rd March 8:00am-3:00pm at Bunnings Baldivis

2019 so far...



We are a grassroots sporting club and one of our best ways to fundraise is 
through holding sausage sizzles at the Bunnings in Baldivis. Not only is it a 
great opportunity to raise some money for the club, we also get to be proudly 
seen as part of our Baldivis community.

Our next sausage sizzle is scheduled for the Saturday the 23rd of March, 
from 8:00am until 3:00pm (or when the snags run out!).

These sausage sizzles rely on our BDFC community volunteering some of their 
time. If you are able to spare an hour or two at our next sausage sizzle, 
please email secretary@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au so we can put you on 
the roster. 

We rely on these sausage sizzles to raise much needed funds for our club and 
any time you can spare will make a big difference. Thank you!

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle
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Coaches
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The Baldivis Districts has grown significantly since the 2018 season, with several 
new teams added. 
 
We would like to thank the coaches who have either returned or stepped up this 
season - we couldn’t do it without them!
 
Under 6: 			   Adam Wheeler
Under 7: 			   Dave Higgins
Under 8: 			   Johnny Alvarez
Under 9 Blue: 	 	 Simon Clossick
Under 9 Purple:		  Daniel Dengate 
Under 9 Yellow:	 	 Jo Clossick 
Under 10:		  	 Omar Haji
Under 12 Boys:		  Alan Trowbridge 
Under 12 Girls:	 	 Jane Dargatz
Under 14:		   	 Lee Creighton
Mens:		   	 Daniel Dengate
Womens:		   	 Barry Wilders Thank yo

u!

Baldivis Districts is fortunate enough to be sponsored by some 
amazing individuals and groups that go above and beyond for us.
  
Thank you!

Featured Sponsors
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Committee Update
The Baldivis Districts AGM was held on late last year with a number of committee 
changes. The 2019 committee would like to thank everyone for their support throughout 
last year and we look forward to a bigger and better 2019! 
 
The 2019 committee title holders are as follow:
 
President: 				    Barry Wilders 
Secretary: 				    Renae Fussell	 secretary@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Treasurer: 				    Cherie Hood		 bdfc_treasurer@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Registrar: 				    Kareena Wilson	 registra@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Fundraising Coordinator:	 Jo Clossick		  fundraising@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au 
Commercial Manager:		  Shannon Churchill	 commercial_manager@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au 

Equipment Manager:		  Simon Clossick	 equipment_manager@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au

Indigenous Liaison Officer: 	 Matt James		  indigenous_liaison@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au 
Mini Roos Coordinator:		  Michelle James	 miniroos_coordinator@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au

Juniors Coordinator: 		  Lee Creighton	 juniors_coordinator@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Hubs Coordinator: 	 	 Katie Beckwith	 hubs_coordinator@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Women’s Coordinator: 	 	 Zoe Whittall		  womens_coordinator@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au 

Men’s Coordinator:	 	 Daniel Dengate	 mens_coordinator@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au
Media: 				    Magenta Wilders	 media_relations@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au 

Baldivis Districts Sporting Complex
Recently Baldivis Districts FC was invited to the official announcement of the State  
Governments $1.5 million pledge towards the new Baldivis Districts Sporting Complex. 
This fantastic Complex represents just some of the much needed infrastructure planned 
for the Baldivis area.  

It should be noted that we were invited at  
relatively short notice to represent, not only  
our club, but all sporting bodies within the  
Baldivis area. Our attendance there does  
not in any way suggest that we will be  
moving there once completed and we as a  
club fully expect, perhaps deservedly so,  
both Baldivis Brumbies Football Club and  
White Knight Cricket Club to be the  
eventual tenants.

However, as a club we represent our  
members and we would not be doing them  
justice if we did not express our interest and intent to move to such a facility or  
something similar in the near future. This is why in the last week of February we handed  
Rockingham Mayor Barry Sammels and Rockingham Council CEO Michael Parker the 
clubs strategic plan. We are excited for what this complex brings to the area, and look 
forward to more playing space becoming available to the many local user groups.

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any queries!
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Merchandise

Adult Unisex Polos
Adult Unisex Jackets  
Kid Unisex Polos
Kid Unisex Jackets
Scarves
Beanies 
Bucket Hats 
Sports Bag

$35
$50 
$30 
$45 
$20
$15 
$15 
$50 

All clothing will come with 
BDFC logo badges.

To place an order please email 
Jo Clossick at  
fundraising@baldivisdistrictsfc.com.au

Featured Sponsors


